
November—December 2024                           Merry Christmas!!! 
Dear Fellow Laborers!   

Another year has come and gone.  My wife and I have now been serving in missions for over 27 years.  It seems like 

yesterday that we began.  God has been so good to our family.  We are overwhelmed by His great mercy and grace.  Our 

dear grand daughters are doing well.  Noah’s little family just moved into a house closer to the church where he serves as 

youth pastor.  Josh and Allie are doing well and their precious little Adelyn got to come home after 5 months in the NICU.  

She is growing and gaining strength every day.  Pray that they will be able to wean her off the feeding tube soon.  Luke and 

Reagan Hamby are doing well.  She will begin her final semester at Crown College in January.  Pray as she wraps up her 

college career.  They plan to move back to Washington State and serve at Faith Baptist Church in June.    

Thank you all for your faithful love, prayers, and support.  Without any of which we could not do what God has called us to 

do.  We are certainly grateful to you.  We very much appreciate the Christmas cards and special Christmas offerings that 

have been sent to us by several of you.  Only the Lord knew that we had special needs at this time, and He used you to help 

provide for those needs.  May the Lord richly bless you.   

We also thank the Lord for the opportunities to share the gospel with many lost folks.  We ask you to please be in prayer 

for the salvation of a man named Ken, another lady named Alicia, and a man named Alvagnio.  All three of these people 

received gospel tracts from us and promised to read them.  I was able to share the Gospel with each of them, and each one 

admitted their need of salvation, but would not take that step of faith in Christ.  My heart breaks for them.  Pray that they 

will trust Christ before it is to late.   

We ask you to continue to pray for laborers to be sent to the Far North.   So many people and so little time!!!  Our prayer is 

that God will raise up laborers even from the churches that are in Canada, Alaska and Greenland! 

We recently received news from the church in Quebec of folks being saved and added to the churches there. Pastor Burns 

even shared with me of an answered prayer for our church rescue in La Tuque that recently had the restoration from a 

church split which happened many years ago.   For years we labored and prayed over that matter.  What an answer to 

prayer!  My heart rejoices over what is going on in Quebec even today!   

We love you and Praise the Lord for you!   

Jason and Amanda Hamby 
Isaiah 9:6 
   


